
 

 

 

 

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: County Board of Supervisors 

 

FROM: Glenn Russell Ph.D., Director, 568-2085 

 Planning & Development, Development Review 

 

DATE: May 17, 2016 

 

RE: Pollyrich Farms Appeal of the Sierra Grande Rural Recreation Project 

Conditional Use Permit; 16APL-00000-00005/ 

 

 

 

Last evening, Planning and Development received a copy of an email communication from Sarah 

Rains, California Department of Fish and Wildlife.  This email raises issues that need to be 

addressed before the Board of Supervisors acts on the appeal scheduled as item D-1 today.  

Planning and Development recommend that the Board of Supervisors continue this matter until 

July 19, 2016 to provide staff with time to analyze the issues raised by the Department of Fish 

and Wildlife. 


